Clutch components diagram

The first stage in the transmission of a car with a manual gearbox is the clutch. It transmits
engine power to the gear box, and allows transmission to be interrupted while a gear is selected
to move off from a stationary position, or when gears are changed while the car is moving. Most
cars use a friction clutch operated either by fluid hydraulic or, more commonly, by a cable.
When a car is moving under power, the clutch is engaged. A pressure plate bolted to the
flywheel exerts constant force , by means of a diaphragm spring, on the driven plate. Earlier
cars have a series of coil springs at the back of the pressure plate, instead of a diaphragm
spring. The driven or friction plate runs on a splined input shaft , through which the power is
transmitted to the gearbox. The plate has friction linings, similar to brake linings, on both its
faces. This allows the drive to be taken up smoothly when the clutch is engaged. When the
clutch is disengaged pedal depressed , an arm pushes a release bearing against the centre of
the diaphragm spring which releases the clamping pressure. The outer part of the pressure
plate, which has a large friction surface, then no longer clamps the driven plate to the flywheel,
so the transmission of power is interrupted and gears can be changed. When the clutch pedal is
released, the thrust bearing is withdrawn and the diaphragm-spring load once again clamps the
driven plate to the flywheel to resume the transmission of power. Some cars have a
hydraulically operated clutch. Pressure on the clutch pedal inside the car activates a piston in a
master cylinder , which transmits the pressure through a fluid-filled pipe to a slave cylinder
mounted on the clutch housing. The modern clutch has four main components: the cover plate
which incorporates a diaphragm spring , the pressure plate, the driven plate, and the release
bearing. The cover plate is bolted to the flywheel, and the pressure plate exerts pressure on the
driven plate through the diaphragm spring or through coil springs on earlier cars. It is faced on
each side with a friction material which grips the pressure plate and flywheel when fully
engaged, and can slip by a controlled amount when the clutch pedal is partially depressed,
allowing the drive to be taken up smoothly. The Video Course teaches you everything about
modern cars. Clutch engaged. The slave-cylinder piston is connected to the clutch release arm.
The driven plate runs on a splined shaft between the pressure plate and flywheel. Engine Block
18 minutes. Every part explained There's ridiculous detail on every part. Clearly and easily
explained. All modeled in 3D We've created the most detailed 3D model ever produced so we
can show you everything working. Start watching. Super detailed explanations in the video
course 15 hours of pro-quality, HD content with subtitles. If your car has a cable-operated clutch
and you find that the gears are difficult to engage, the pedal action is stiff, or there is any sign
that the clutch pedal is reluctant to come back up again, then the chances are that the clutch
cable is damaged. If a clutch fails to disengage fully when the pedal is pressed, the problem
may be the clutch itself. In a hydraulic clutch, however, the problem may lie in the master or
slave hydraulic cylinders. In this article, we will discuss what is a clutch? Clutch is a mechanical
device used in the transmission system of a vehicle. It engages and disengages the
transmission system from the engine. It is fixed between the engine and the transmission. The
power produced inside the engine cylinder is ultimately aimed to turn the wheels so that the
vehicle can move on the road. The reciprocating motion of the piston rotates a crankshaft by
rotating the flywheel through the connecting rod. The circular movement of the crankshaft is
now to be transferred to the rear wheels. It is transmitted through the clutch, gearbox , universal
points propeller shaft or driveshaft, differential, and axles extending to the wheels. With the help
of all these parts, the use of engine power for the driving wheel is called power transmission.
The power transmission system is normally the same on all passenger cars and trucks. But its
design and arrangement may vary according to the method of drive and type of transmission
units. Read also: 9 Different Types of Clutches. The driving member has a flywheel mounted on
the crankshaft of the engine. The flywheel is fixed to a cover which supports a pressure plate or
driving disc, pressure springs and releasing levers. The whole assembly of the flywheel and the
cover rotate all the times. The clutch housing and the cover provided with an opening. The
driven member has a disc or plate, called the clutch plate. It is free to slide alongside on the
splines of the clutch shaft. Driven member carries friction materials on both of its surface. When
a driven member is held between the flywheel and the pressure plate, it helps to rotate the
clutch shaft through the splines. The operating members have a foot pedal, linkage, release or
throw-out bearing, release leavers and the springs essential to ensure the proper operation of
the clutch. Its main function is to enable the driver to disconnect the engine from the driving
wheels. Instantaneously and to engage drive from the engine to the driving wheels gradually
while moving the vehicle from rest. It helps to vary the speed ratios and hence torque between
the engine and the driving wheels to suit the road condition. A universal joint is used where two
shafts connected at an angle to transmit torque. The universal joint permits the torque
transmission at an angle, and also while this angle is changing constantly while the vehicle is
moving on the road. The propeller shaft connected between the gearbox and the differential

with a universal joint at each end. It transmits the rotary motion of the gearbox output shaft to
the differential. While turning at the corners, the driving wheels must turn at different speeds.
This is done with the help of differential. When properly operated, it prevents jerky motion of the
vehicle and thus avoids putting undue strain on the remaining parts of the power transmission
system. The clutch works on the principles of friction , when two friction surfaces are bought in
contact with each other and pressed they are united due to the friction between them. If one is
revolved, the other will also revolve. The friction between the two surfaces depends upon the
area of the surfaces, the pressure applied upon them and coefficient of friction of the surface
materials, The two surfaces can be separated and brought into contact when required. One
surface is considered as a driving member and the other as a driven number. The driving
member is kept rotating when the driven member is brought in contact with the driving member,
it also starts rotating. When the driven member is separated from the driving member it stops
revolving. This is how a clutch operates. The friction surfaces of the clutch are so designed that
the driven member slips on the driving member when the pressure is first applied. As pressure
increases the driven member is brought slowly to the speed of the driving member. The driving
member of a clutch is the flywheel. It is mounted on the crankshaft the driven member is the
pressure plate. This is mounted on the transmission shaft. The clutch plates are between the
two members. When the clutch is engaged, the engine to the rear wheels through the
transmission system. When the clutch is disengaged by pushing a clutch pedal, the engine is
disconnected from the transmission. Thus, the power stops flowing to the rear wheels while the
engine is still running. The clutch should be able to dissipate a large amount of heat which is
generated during the clutch operation due to friction. The clutch should be dynamically
balanced. This is especially required in the case of high-speed engine clutches. The clutch
should have a suitable mechanism to damp vibrations and to eliminate the noise produced
during the power transmission. To reduce effective clamping load on the carbon thrust bearing
and wear on it. The clutch should have a free pedal play. The clutch should be easy to operate
requiring as little effort as possible on the part of the driver. The driven member of the clutch
should be built as light as possible so that it will not continue to rotate for any time after the
clutch has been disengaged. The clutch plate is the driving member of the clutch and is gripped
between the flywheel and the pressure plate. It is mounted on the clutch shaft through the
splines. When it is gripped, rotates the clutch shaft and the power is transmitted from the
engine to the transmission through the clutch. A pressure plate consists of two sets of facing or
friction material mounted on steel cushion springs. The facing and cushion springs are riveted
to a spring base disc and spring retainer plate which are slotted for the insertion of the torsion
spring. These springs contact the hub flanges that fit between the spring retainer plate and the
disc and serve to transmit the twisting force applied to the facings to the splined hub. When the
clutch is engaged, the pressure on the facing compresses the cushion springs sufficiently to
cause the unit to decrease in thickness by 1 to 1. This construction helps to make engagement
smooth and chatterless. Thanks for reading. If you like our article on clutch share with your
friends. Sign in. Log into your account. Forgot your password? Privacy Policy. Password
recovery. Recover your password. The Engineers Post. Home Automobile engg What is a
Clutch? What is a Clutch? By Saif M. On: May 10, What is Clutch? Contents show. Main Part of
A Clutch 2. Driving member. Driven member. Operating member. How Clutch Works in a
Vehicle. Working Principle of Clutch. The Requirement of a Clutch. Clutch Plate or Disc. Tags
automobile engg engine engine parts. Saif M Saif M. He completed his engineering studies in
and is currently working in a large firm as Mechanical Engineer. He is also an author and editor
at theengineerspost. Automobile engg. In this article, you'll learn what is power steering
system? Read more. Braking System: How They Work? In this article, you'll learn what is
braking systems, different types of braking system? Tires and Types There are so many
different types of tires available with different tire categories that it can be a little difficult.
Knowing the The purpose of the transmission is to adapt the power performance of the internal
combustion engine or electric motor in case of an EV to the road and traffic conditions.
Depending on the transmission type the coupling device can be a clutch, two clutches or a
torque converter. In the tables below there is a summary on the possible coupling devices for
every type of transmission. The clutch is positioned between the engine and the gearbox. The
decoupling of the engine from the gearbox, when a gear is engaged, is necessary to prevent the
engine speed to go below idle speed. Also, when performing a gear upshift or downshift on a
manual transmission, there should be no torque transmitted to the wheels. This is achieved by
disconnecting the engine from the gearbox through the clutch. In order to understand how it
woks, we are going to use the single disc dry clutch as an example. The multi-disc, wet clutch is
going to be explained in details later on. The engine crankshaft, flywheel, spring coil or
diaphragm and pressure plate are all connected together, they are fixed to each other. On the

other hand, the clutch disc is connected to the gearbox input shaft. This way the rotation of the
crankshaft is transmitted to the gearbox input shaft. The springs are generating enough
pressing force so that the clutch is not slipping. When the clutch pedal is pressed, through a
lever type mechanism, the spring action on the pressure plate is removed and the clutch disc
breaks away from the flywheel. This way the crankshaft is disconnected from the gearbox input
shaft. For a better understanding of the clutch function, we are going to study the image below.
When the vehicle driver presses the clutch pedal, the clutch bearing 7 presses the interior part
of the diaphragm spring 5. The pushing force of the diaphragm spring on the pressure plate 4 is
removed an the clutch disc 3 is not pressed anymore on the flywheel. When we slowly release
the clutch pedal, the diaphragm spring start to push the pressure plate. By controlling the
clutch pedal position we regulate how much force is applied on the friction disc by the pressure
plate. The amount of spring force is directly related to the clutch torque capacity. When the
spring push force is high enough, the clutch stops slipping and the engine is fully connected to
the gearbox. The clutch release bearing has the role of connecting a fixed part lever to a mobile,
rotating part diaphragm spring. The inner ring is in contact with the push lever while the outer
ring presses on the diaphragm spring. Through the clutch release bearing it is possible to
actuate a rotating diaphragm spring with a fixed lever. The role of the spring is to keep the
clutch closed engine connected to the gearbox when the clutch pedal is not pressed. Nowadays
almost all of the MT clutches have diaphragm springs. Older versions of the clutches had
several coil springs around the pressure plate. The role of the pressure plate is to push on the
clutch disc, against the flywheel, when the clutch pedal is released. The pressure plate is quite
heavy, has a bit of volume. The reason is that during clutch slip, there is an amount of heat that
needs to be dissipated. The heat is captured by both the pressure plate and the flywheel and
then released into the atmosphere. The friction disc is a critical component of the clutch. It has
the role of connecting a rotating part engine flywheel to another part which could be stationary
or rotating pressure plate. Due to this, during the lifetime, the friction disc has to withstand high
mechanical and thermal stress. Nevertheless the friction disc must fulfil the following
requirements:. The amount of heat energy depends on the slip and torque transmitted. The
clutch slip is the speed difference between the flywheel engine and pressure plate gearbox
input shaft. For example if we need to launch the vehicle on a road with high slope e. The
combination between the high speed and torque will generate a lot of heat to be dissipated.
These kind of events will accelerate the clutch friction disc wear. On the other hand, if we
release the clutch pedal too fast, in order to reduce the slipping phase, if the delta speed
between engine and gearbox is high, then will induce oscillations in the driveline or even stall
the engine. The best scenario is to release the clutch pedal as smooth as possible, with the
engine at a low speed if permitted in a short time. This can be achieved easily by an
experienced driver but harder by a novice. Next article: â€” How to calculate the torque capacity
of a clutch â€” Multi-disc wet clutch. Thanks a lot for this article! Quote: The friction disc is a
critical component of the clutch. What kind of test bench is use to check a pressure plate for its
release and also when its weak and do not have that tension for releasing the clutch fast
enough. Great article. My clutch in my Ford Ranger has need slipping a lot but only on grades
while in reverse. This weekend I got into a situation on a logging road where I had to back up a
small grave on rough terrain. Not only could hear the clutch slipping, but I could smell it and
see the smoke. I finally got turned around and home safe. I continued to drive forwards no
problem. So what is the reason reverse seems to the Achilles tendon of this clutch? Dear user,
Our website provides free and high quality content by displaying ads to our visitors. Please
support us by disabling your Ad blocker for our site. Thank you! If you drive a manual
transmission car , you may be surprised to find out that it has more than one clutch. And it
turns out that folks with automatic transmission cars have clutches, too. In fact, there are
clutches in many things you probably see or use every day: Many cordless drills have a clutch,
chain saws have a centrifugal clutch and even some yo-yos have a clutch. In this article, you'll
learn why you need a clutch, how the clutch in your car works and find out some interesting,
and perhaps surprising, places where clutches can be found. Clutches are useful in devices that
have two rotating shafts. In these devices, one of the shafts is typically driven by a motor or
pulley, and the other shaft drives another device. In a drill, for instance, one shaft is driven by a
motor and the other drives a drill chuck. The clutch connects the two shafts so that they can
either be locked together and spin at the same speed, or be decoupled and spin at different
speeds. In a car, you need a clutch because the engine spins all the time, but the car's wheels
do not. The clutch allows us to smoothly engage a spinning engine to a non-spinning
transmission by controlling the slippage between them. To understand how a clutch works, it
helps to know a little bit about friction , which is a measure of how hard it is to slide one object
over another. Friction is caused by the peaks and valleys that are part of every surface -- even

very smooth surfaces still have microscopic peaks and valleys. The larger these peaks and
valleys are, the harder it is to slide the object. You can learn more about friction in How Brakes
Work. A clutch works because of friction between a clutch plate and a flywheel. We'll look at
how these parts work together in the next section. In a car's clutch, a flywheel connects to the
engine , and a clutch plate connects to the transmission. You can see what this looks like in the
figure below. When your foot is off the pedal, the springs push the pressure plate against the
clutch disc, which in turn presses against the flywheel. This locks the engine to the
transmission input shaft, causing them to spin at the same speed. The amount of force the
clutch can hold depends on the friction between the clutch plate and the flywheel, and how
much force the spring puts on the pressure plate. The friction force in the clutch works just like
the blocks described in the friction section of How Brakes Work , except that the spring presses
on the clutch plate instead of weight pressing the block into the ground. When the clutch pedal
is pressed, a cable or hydraulic piston pushes on the release fork, which presses the throw-out
bearing against the middle of the diaphragm spring. As the middle of the diaphragm spring is
pushed in, a series of pins near the outside of the spring causes the spring to pull the pressure
plate away from the clutch disc see below. This releases the clutch from the spinning engine.
Note the springs in the clutch plate. These springs help to isolate the transmission from the
shock of the clutch engaging. This design usually works pretty well, but it does have a few
drawbacks. We'll look at common clutch problems and other uses for clutches in the following
sections. From the s to the s, you could count on getting between 50, and 70, miles from your
car's clutch. Clutches can now last for more than 80, miles if you use them gently and maintain
them well. If not cared for, clutches can start to break down at 35, miles. Trucks that are
consistently overloaded or that frequently tow heavy loads can also have problems with
relatively new clutches. The most common problem with clutches is that the friction material on
the disc wears out. The friction material on a clutch disc is very similar to the friction material
on the pads of a disc brake or the shoes of a drum brake -- after a while, it wears away. When
most or all of the friction material is gone, the clutch will start to slip, and eventually it won't
transmit any power from the engine to the wheels. The clutch only wears while the clutch disc
and the flywheel are spinning at different speeds. When they are locked together, the friction
material is held tightly against the flywheel, and they spin in sync. It's only when the clutch disc
is slipping against the flywheel that wearing occurs. So, if you are the type of driver who slips
the clutch a lot, you'll wear out your clutch a lot faster. Sometimes the problem is not with
slipping, but with sticking. If your clutch won't release properly, it will continue to turn the input
shaft. This can cause grinding, or completely prevent your car from going into gear. Some
common reasons a clutch may stick are:. A "hard" clutch is also a common problem. All
clutches require some amount of force to depress fully. If you have to press hard on the pedal,
there may be something wrong. Sticking or binding in the pedal linkage, cable, cross shaft, or
pivot ball are common causes. Sometimes a blockage or worn seals in the hydraulic system can
also cause a hard clutch. Another problem associated with clutches is a worn throw-out bearing
, sometimes called a clutch release bearing. This bearing applies force to the fingers of the
spinning pressure plate to release the clutch. If you hear a rumbling sound when the clutch
engages, you might have a problem with the throw-out. If you don't hear any noise during these
four steps, then your problem is probably not the clutch. If you hear the noise at idle and it goes
away when the clutch is pressed, it may be an issue in the contact point between the fork and
pivot ball. There are many other types of clutches in your car and in your garage. An automatic
transmission contains several clutches. These clutches engage and disengage various sets of
planetary gears. Each clutch is put into motion using pressurized hydraulic fluid. When the
pressure drops, springs cause the clutch to release. Evenly spaced ridges, called splines , line
the inside and outside of the clutch to lock into the gears and the clutch housing. You can read
more about these clutches in How Automatic Transmissions Work. An air conditioning
compressor in a car has an electromagnetic clutch. This allows the compressor to shut off even
while the engine is running. When current flows through a magnetic coil in the clutch, the clutch
engages. As soon as the current stops, such as when you turn off your air conditioning, the
clutch disengages. Most cars that have an engine-driven cooling fan have a thermostatically
controlled viscous clutch -- the temperature of the fluid actually drives the clutch. This clutch is
positioned at the hub of the fan, in the airflow coming through the radiator. This type of clutch is
a lot like the viscous coupling sometimes found in all-wheel drive cars. The fluid in the clutch
gets thicker as it heats up, causing the fan to spin faster to catch up with the engine rotation.
When the car is cold, the fluid in the clutch remains cold and the fan spins slowly, allowing the
engine to quickly warm up to its proper operating temperature. Many cars have limited slip
differentials or viscous couplings, both of which use clutches to help increase traction. When
your car turns, one wheel spins faster than the other, which makes the car hard to handle. The

slip differential makes up for that with the help of its clutch. When one wheel spins faster than
the others, the clutch engages to slow it down and match the other three. Driving over puddles
of water or patches of ice can also spin your wheels. You can learn more about differentials and
viscous couplings in How Differentials Work. Gas-powered chain saws and weed eaters have
centrifugal clutches , so that the chains or strings can stop spinning without you having to turn
off the engine. These clutches work automatically through the use of centrifugal force. The
input is connected to the engine crankshaft. The output can drive a chain, belt or shaft. As the
rotations per minute increase, weighted arms swing out and force the clutch to engage.
Centrifugal clutches are also often found in lawn mowers, go-karts, mopeds and mini-bikes.
Even some yo-yos are manufactured with centrifugal clutches. Clutches are valuable and
necessary to a number of applications. For more information on clutches and related topics,
check out the links on the following page. Diagram of car showing clutch location. See more
transmission images. Fly Wheels, Clutch Plates and Friction. This content is not compatible on
this device. Common Problems. Broken or stretched clutch cable - The cable needs the right
amount of tension to push and pull effectively. Air in the hydraulic line - Air affects the
hydraulics by taking up space the fluid needs to build pressure. Misadjusted linkage - When
your foot hits the pedal, the linkage transmits the wrong amount of force. Mismatched clutch
components - Not all aftermarket parts work with your clutch. Start your car, set the parking
brake, and put the car in neutral. With your car idling, listen for a growling noise without
pushing the clutch in. If you hear something, it's most likely a problem with the transmission. If
you don't hear a noise, proceed to step three. With the car still in neutral, begin to push the
clutch and listen for noise. If you hear a chirping noise as you press, it's most likely the clutch
release, or throw-out bearing. If you don't hear a noise, proceed to step four. Push the clutch all
the way to the floor. If you hear a squealing noise, it's probably the pilot bearing or bushing.
Types of Clutches. Clutch FAQ What is a clutch? Clutches are used in devices that have two
rotating shafts. One of the shafts is typically driven by a motor or pulley, and the other shaft
drives another device. Why is a clutch used? How many miles does a clutch last? With proper
care and maintenance, a clutch should last approximately 50, miles. What is the function of a
clutch? A clutch works with two rotating shafts â€” one that is typically driven by a motor or
pulley and one that drives another device. The clutch connects the two shafts so they can either
be locked together and spin at the same speed, or be decoupled and spin at different speeds.
Lots More Information. Carley, Larry. Weisler, Paul. Saturday Mechanic - Fan Clutch
Replacement. Related Content " ". Modern Cars Are Kind of Boring. Why Is That? Do Uber
Drivers Discriminate Racially? A Study Says Yes. What makes certain car accessories unsafe or
even illegal? Clutch lies in between the flywheel the gearbox, allows the engine power to be
disconnected from the transmission to free it from the torque turning effort when gears are
engaged or changed. Single plate Clutch is the most common type of clutch used in motor
vehicles. It consists of only one clutch plate, mounted on the splines of the clutch shaft. The
flywheel is mounted on the engine crankshaft and rotates with it. The pressure plate is bolted to
the flywheel through clutch springs and is free to slide on the clutch shaft when the clutch
pedal is operated. When the clutch is engaged the clutch plate is gripped between the flywheel
and the pressure plate. The friction linings are on both sides of the clutch plate. Due to the
friction between the flywheel, clutch plate and pressure plate, the clutch plate revolves with the
flywheel. As the clutch plate revolves, the clutch shaft also revolves. In general, a Clutch
consists of three members, and those are:. It is consists of a flywheel mounted on the engine
crankshaft. The flywheel is bolted to a cover that carries a pressure plate or driving disc,
pressure springs, and release levers. Thus the entire assembly of the flywheel and the cover
rotate all the time. The clutch housing and the cover provided with openings dissipate the heat
generated by the friction during the clutch operation. The flywheel is the mounting surface for
the clutch. The flywheel rotates as the engine crankshaft rotates. The friction or pressure plate
bolts to the flywheel face. The clutch disc is clamped and held against the flywheel by the
spring action of the pressure plate. The face of the flywheel is precision machined to a smooth
surface. The face of the flywheel that touches the clutch disc is made of iron. Even if the
flywheel were aluminum, the face is iron because it wears well and dissipates heat better. A
pilot bearing or bush bearing supports the spigot end of the clutch shaft which is also housed
in the flywheel. It is also the second driving member. The pilot bearing or bushing is pressed
into the end of the crankshaft to support the end of the transmission input shaft. The pilot
bearing is a solid bronze bushing, but it also may be a roller or ball bearing. The end of the
transmission input shaft has a small journal machined on its end. This journal slides inside the
pilot bearing. The pilot bearing prevents the transmission shaft and clutch disc from wobbling
up and down when the clutch is released. It also assists the input shaft center of the disc on the
flywheel. It is consists of a disc or plate, called the clutch plate. It is free to slide lengthwise on

the splines of the clutch shaft. It carries friction materials on both of its surfaces. When it gripes
between the flywheel and the pressure plate, it rotates the clutch shaft through the splines.
Pressure clutch plate :. It consists of a steel plate with a splined central hub. Annular friction
facing is attached to the steel plates by rivets. Special resins are also used to bind the friction
facing. The curved cushioning spring segments are attached rigidly to the center plate and
friction facings are riveted to these springs. Centre hub-assembly consists of a splined hub with
radially placed slots in the flange of the hub. There are similar types of slots in each of the two
plates situated on either side of the hub flange. Different materials used for clutch lining:.
Material:- 1. Leather 2. Cork 3. Fabric 4. Asbestos 5. Reybestos and Ferodo 6. Non- asbestos
clutch lining material. Necessity:- 1. It should have a good anti-fading characteristic 2. It should
have a longer life. It should be nonpolluting. It should have a lesser cost. State the location and
function of Torsion damper spring and pressure spring in a single plate dry disc clutch. Torsion
damper spring:. Pressure Spring:. The clutch cover assembly is bolted to the flywheel. It
consists of a pressure plate, release lever mechanism clutch cover, and pressure springs. The
figure shows the view of the clutch cover assembly. In general, the clutch plate revolves with
the flywheel. But when the clutch is disengaged, the flywheel, as well as the pressure plates,
will be forced to rotate independently from the driven plate and driving shaft. The release
mechanism is used to release the clutch. The pressure plate is backed by a number of coil
springs and housed with them in a pressed-steel cover bolted to the flywheel. The springs push
the pressure plate against the cover. Operating members:. It is consists of a foot pedal, linkage,
release or throw-out bearing, release levers, and the springs necessary to ensure the proper
operating of the clutch. The clutch levers are pivoted on pins in the clutch cover. Their outer
ends are located and positioned on pressure plate legs and inner ends are projecting towards
the clutch shaft. A careful and accurate adjustment of the release mechanism is one of the most
important factors of governing the performance of a clutch assembly. The withdrawal force
carrying the bearings is pivoted on a ball-mounted fulcrum in the clutch outer casing. The
bearing is generally facing the inner end of the toggle lever. The other end of the force is
connected to the clutch pedal by means of rods and levers. The clutch plate is assembled on a
splined shaft that carries the rotary motion to the transmission. This shaft is called the clutch
shaft, or transmission input shaft. It is also known as the driving shaft of a gearbox. One end of
the clutch shaft is attached to the crankshaft or flywheel and the other end is, connected to the
gearbox or forms a part of the gearbox. A single disc or plate clutch as shown in figure, consist
of a clutch plate whose both sides are faced with the friction material usually ferrodo. It is
mounted on the hub which is free to move axially along the splines of the driven shaft. The
pressure plate is mounted inside the clutch body which is bolted to the flywheel. Both the
pressure plate and the flywheel rotate with the engine crankshaft or the driving shaft. The
pressure plate pushes the clutch plate towards the flywheel by a set of strong spring which are
arranged radially inside the body. The three levers also known as release levers or fingers are
carried on the pivots suspended from the case of the body. These are arranged in such a
manner so that the pressure plate moves away from the flywheel by the inward movement of a
thrust bearing. The bearing is mounted upon the forked shaft and moves forward when the
clutch pedal is pressed. Disengaging the clutch:. This action removes the pressure from the
clutch plate and the driving shaft comes to a stationary position. Engaging the clutch:. On the
other hand, when the foot is taken off from the clutch pedal, the thrust bearing moves back by
levers this action allows the springs to extend, and thus the pressure plate pushes the clutch
plate back towards the flywheel. The clutch is engaged and power is transmitted from engine to
gearbox. Single plate clutch advantages are as follows :. Single plate clutch disadvantages are
as follows :. Single plate clutch applications are as follows :. Read More. Technical Mechanical
Interview Question and Answers. Currently, he is working in the sheet metal industry as a
designer. Add
nksru
mercruiser thunderbolt wiring diagram
2001 ford explorer 40 engine
itionally, he has interested in Product Design, Animation, and Project design. He also likes to
write articles related to the mechanical engineering field and tries to motivate other mechanical
engineering students by his innovative project ideas, design, models and videos. Your email
address will not be published. Save my name and email in this browser for the next time I
comment. This site uses Akismet to reduce spam. Learn how your comment data is processed.
Introduction to Seals : Oil under pressure is moving in every hydraulic circuit. This leakage of
Introduction to Slotting Machine : The slotter or slotting machine is also a reciprocating type of
machine tool similar to a shaper. It may be considered as a vertical shaper. The machine

operates Skip to content. Table of Contents. Single plate Clutch Working. Leave a Reply Cancel
reply Your email address will not be published. Continue Reading. Since it has number of
friction plates instead of single, frictional power loss is more.

